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(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senators Dean Heller (R-NV) and XXX introduced legislation to repeal a provision in the Affordable Care Act (ACA) which taxes high-cost health insurance plans. This burdensome tax is commonly referred to as the “Cadillac Tax” and would tax employers whose health insurance plans cost more than $10,200 a year for individuals and $27,450 a year for families at 40 percent of the cost above those limits  Following introduction, the Senators issued these statements:

“The reality is the cost of the President’s healthcare law continues to rise, and in 2018 Nevadans will be faced with another costly tax. Imposing a burdensome tax on American business and families simply because they chose certain healthcare plans make zero sense, which is why the ‘Cadillac Tax’ must be repealed,” said Senator Dean Heller. “My hope is that reasonable Members of Congress on both sides will join Senator XXX and myself on this important legislation.”

XXX QUOTE
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